A Message from the Executive Director, Faith Bandama

Greetings to all,

I hope that you have enjoyed the pleasantries that come with the winter season and are looking ahead to spring. We at Blaire House of Worcester along with the residents are looking forward to spring and embracing outdoor activities. Please do not hesitate to join us this season. Our mission here at Blaire House of Worcester is to provide the utmost care and respect to our residents in a safe and supportive homelike environment. To obtain this, we take care of your family as if they are our own.

Sincerely,

Faith Bandama, Executive Director



ADDII

APKIL	
7	Ceramics with Diane
16	Music with Toney
26	Music with Mike
26	Greendale Men's Chorus
28	Jolly Jills

28......Music with Mike

TBA.....Wal-Mart

TBA..... Bayberry Bowling

MAY

13	Painting with Diane
22	Exalted Praise Gospel Choir
24	Music with Mike



March Birthdays

Sally A., Douglas H., Donald M.

April Birthdays

Gloria B., Joanne C., Patricia H., Richard L. Thomas G., Jose S.

May Birthdays

Heidi A., Norma B., Robert B., Shirley C., Harold S.

A MESSAGE FROM THE **ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR: CHARLEEN FORBES**

Hello everyone,

I know that it is a little early to think about spring, but spring is a welcomed thought as we move towards the finale of this wintry season. I hope that your preparations for the spring season go well.

Please remember that all are welcome to give us your ideas and input. Your participation as family members is greatly appreciated. Please feel free to come in and join us during our activity programs. If you have any questions, please call and ask to speak with Charleen Forbes, the Activities Director.

Thank you,

Charleen Forbes, ADPC

BLAIRE HOUSE OF WORCESTER WELCOMES OUR NEW EMPLOYEES



Rashidah N. - Activity Aide Samata A. - CNA

Eugenia G. – Activity Aide Jada W. – Activity Aide

Jason G. – Dietary Aide

(not confirmed yet)

Sonia S. – CNA

David M. - Plant Manager Sandra D. - CNA

Shumirai M. – Activity Aide

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:

- HOLY COMMUNION AND ROSARY with Deacon Paul of St. George's Catholic Church is every fourth Tuesday of every month at 1:30 PM.
- FAMILY EASTER GATHERING Sunday, April 5th
- MOTHER'S DAY PASTRY SOCIAL Sunday, May 10th



BLAIRE HOUSE GARDEN CLUB

Spring is near and soon the residents here at Blaire House will be putting on their gloves and rolling up their sleeves to begin planting and cultivating garden vegetables. Our residents will enjoy starting the seedlings, putting them in the ground and caring for various plants throughout the summer until harvest. We have been very successful with planting and harvesting cucumbers, dill, cabbage and even strawberries.

LOVE WEEK

Love Week is celebrated in recognition of Valentine's Day. Valentine's Day is one of America's most popular days of the year. According to an article by history.com, more than 62% of Americans will celebrate this day by sending cards, flowers, buying jewelry or going out for a romantic dinner.

Blaire House of Worcester began preparing for Love Week by making Valentine cards with Diane Strzelecki (Art Teacher) that they will share with other residents during Love Week festivities.



William S. decides what colors to use.



Steven E. paints a butterfly made of hearts.



Lin H. and Gloria B. paint cats made of hearts.